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George H. Balazs

National Marine Fisheries Service
2570 Dole Street

Honolulu, HI 96822-2396

Dear George:

Many thanks for your note and comment about the Ka Leo article.

I've had many very nice letters from friends and assoclates over
the past twenty years who have seen the article.

I was not aware that you were doing the turtle tattooing, and was
very interested to read your July '78 item.

George, do you have any photographs of either the tattoeing or the
tattoo in the turtles?

If you do, I would greatly appreciate receiving your slides or
prints. I will make a copy and return the originals prouptly to
you.

I assume the tattoo did not remain because of the thickness of the
turtle's skin.

If you are still considering additional turtle tattooing, please
let me know. I know Mike Malone very well.

Once again, mahalo for thinking tattoos, and your information.

Wishing you the best in 1990. Alocha!
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